
Date: Sat, 13 Apr 2002 20:58:14 -0400
From: TISL fixture results <tislsoccer@hotmail.com>
To: limnes
Subject: Sheldrake Lake

Hi,

I am new to the Sheldrake Lake subdivision, and I would like to thank 
you
for the information regarding the status of the Lake. 

One thing that concerns me is the concentration of effort on the 
aeration
of Sheldrake Lake, but with the PCB problem at Five Island Lake, I would
think that there would be more concern regarding the auto wrecking 
company
that exists on the edge of the Sheldrake Lake incoming river/watershed. 

Do you know if anyone has tested the soil near the auto wreckers? In my
rather limited experience working in liability insurance, I can almost
guarantee you that pollutants are running off the land of the auto
wreckers and into our watershed. How an auto wrecker can have zoning
approved so close to a Lake is how the costly fiasco of Five Island Lake
originated. 

Please allieviate my worries, and tell me that this auto wrecker has 
been 
thoroughly examined to prevent another such accident.

Many thanks,
Steve
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